Vale
Rev. Barry Marsh

Rev. Barry Marsh, former Chaplain of the Church
of England on Norfolk Island passed away in a Sydney
nursing home on the 25th of April 2016.

Barry first ministered here in the late 1950°s,
returning both as a visitor and as a locum minister on
multiple occasions.

He always felt a great love for the people of Norfolk
Island. Barry is survived by his wife Gloria, and sons
Ian and Graham.

Condolences can be addressed to 32 Alfred St.
Ramsgate Beach, Sydney.

Thank You
The family of the late Bob Green, oft times Pastor
of the Uniting Church, wishes to thank all who have
given their love and support over this sad time.
They are very appreciative of the flowers, cards,
phone calls and emails and especially for the prayers
of intercession on their behalf.

In loving memory of

Debbie Ann Christian
05-02-1965 to 19-05-2005

Many years may past but your beautiful ways,
nature and memories stay with us for life.
Forever and ever amen x

ADVERTISEMENT

REGULATIONS ABOUT ACTIVITIES DURING THE NORFOLK ISLAND

REGIONAL COUNCIL ELECTION

The Local Government (General) Regulation 2005 (NSW) as applied on
Norfolk Island, contains rules relating to the display and publishing of
materials concerning the election, referring to any candidate or indicating
how to vote for the Norfolk Island Regional Council Election to be held on

Saturday 28 May 2016.

These regulations provide:

- Electoral material must be registered with the Returning Officer at 36 E
and F Taylors Road (closes on Friday 20 May at 5pm)

- Electoral material must state the name and address of by whom it was
authorised and by whom it was printed

- offences for display or publishing material that does not comply with

these requirements

- confiscation by election officials or by the Police of material that does

not comply with the requirements

Please note the regulated period for the election commenced on 18 April
2016 and continues until 6pm on election day, 28 May 2016.

For the full text of provisions related to activities during regulated periods

see:

http://www.austelect.com/elections/norfolk-island-reqgional-council-election/

Written and authorised by Richard Kidd, Australian Election Company, Delegate of the Electoral
Commissioner, 36 E & F Taylors Road , Norfolk Island 2899.



